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February 12, 2024 

Notice of Public Hearing 
 

 

The Board of Selectmen will hold this public hearing in conjunction with their regular 

scheduled meeting on Monday, February 12, 2024 at 6:00pm. 356 Main St. 

Farmington, NH to discuss warrant article #15: 

•  Shall the Town vote to rescind the provisions of RSA 31:95-c to restrict 100% 

of the revenues from building permit fees to expenditures for the purpose of 

paying the salary and benefits of the Building Inspector, such revenues and 

expenditures shall be accounted for in a special revenue fund to be known as 

the Building Inspector Position Special Revenue Fund, separate from the 

general fund. Any surplus in said fund shall not be deemed part of the general 

fund accumulated surplus and shall be expended only after a vote by the 

legislative body to appropriate a specific amount from said fund for a specific 

purpose related to the purpose of the fund or source of the revenue. The 

Building Inspector Position Special Revenue fund was previously adopted at 

the 2004 Town Meeting; if this article passes and the Fund is rescinded, any 

remaining amounts in the Fund will transfer to the Town’s general fund. 

 

(Majority ballot vote) 

Recommended by the Board of Selectmen: Yes (5-0) 

Recommended by Budget Committee: 


